Dunlop Primary School
P1 Enrolment – 2022/2023 Term
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All children within Dunlop Primary School’s catchment area who will attain the age of five by 28th February 2023 should register for education from Monday 10th January to Friday 14th January 2022 online using the following link:
https://www.east-ayrshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions
Parents seeking a placing request for a school out with their catchment area should, in the first instance, contact their local school. Thereafter, complete an online enrolment for their catchment area school between 10th January and 14th January and proceed to complete an online placing request for their preferred school (using the link above). All placing requests should be completed online no later than 31st January 2022.
Birth certificates should be uploaded together with 2 forms of proof of address when completing your online application.
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Mrs Laura Kelly

Head Teacher
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